
 Good afternoon The Glen of Pacific Grove Residents & Homeowners, 

 On Wednesday, May 26, 2021 the new insurance company will be conducting their inspection of 
 the property. Please have all charcoal or propane gas grills stored as far away as possible from 
 the unit structures. 

 Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you. 

 Sincerely, 
 Liane Cunningham, CCAM 
 Certified Community Association Manager 
 Regency Management Group 
 24571 Silver Cloud Ct #101 
 Monterey, CA 93940 
 PH:  831-647-2442 
 Fax:  831-647-2441 
 Email:  lcunningham@regencymg.com 


